
 
 
 

 

31 January 2023 

 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr Wb 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

On behalf of staff at Darul Ulum College and Darul Ulum Academy, we would like to take this 

opportunity to welcome our students back to the new school year, Insha’Allah. 

 

In accordance with the school’s practices, parent information sessions will be conducted during 

the next few weeks, details of which will be communicated to you in due time. 

 

In the meantime, please note that all students will be attending student orientation sessions during 

this week to revisit the Student Code of Conduct and other relevant policies. 

 

Parents are also strongly encouraged to familiarise themselves with these important policies in the 

beginning of the year to be mindful of the school’s expectations, students’ rights and 

responsibilities. 

 

For your reference, please open the links below for each one of the following policies.  

 

1. Student Code of Conduct Policy & Student Declaration for Use of Digital 

Technologies – Foundations – Year 9: 

 

https://www.dulum.vic.edu.au/Publications/Downloads/STUDENT%20CODE%20OF%2

0CONDUCT.pdf 

 

2. Senior Student Code of Conduct Policy & Student Declaration for Use of Digital 

Technologies - Years 10 – 12: 

 

https://www.dulum.vic.edu.au/Publications/Downloads/SENIOR%20STUDENT%20COD

E%20OF%20CONDUCT.pdf 

 

These policies will be simplified for students in lower primary levels and will be explained to 

them in student friendly language during the student orientation sessions. 

 

Please note that Alhamdulillah, with the opening of the new campus, Darul Ulum Academy, all 

policies with Darul Ulum College’s letterhead are applicable to Darul Ulum Academy, unless 

otherwise specified. 

 

All school policies can be accessed from Schoolbox or alternatively, from the school’s website.  
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Canteen Service 

 

Parents of students at Darul Ulum College are reminded about the online canteen ordering option 

available on the school’s website.  

 

Currently, a canteen service at the Darul Ulum Academy campus is unavailable. Parents will be 

notified once such service is availed Insha’Allah.   

 

We ask Allah to grant us a smooth and prosperous year. 

 

Regards, 

College Administration  

 


